
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cancellation Notice for Walk-in-Interview for the 
Position of Senior Executive Officers 

 

Reference notice placed on website on 26th August, 

2022 inviting candidates for Walk-in-Interview for 
the engagement of Senior Executive Officers in 

NIOS. The said interview scheduled on 6th and 9th 
September, 2022 has been cancelled due to 
administrative reasons. 
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